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QUESTIONNAIRE

Study of the Rights and the Care of Persons
under Any Form of Detention or Imprisonment
(Approved by the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs

at its regular meeting of February 14, 2002)
EXPLANATORY NOTE


In pursuance of the mandate issued in resolution AG/RES. 1816 (XXXI-O/01), “Study of the Rights and the Care of Persons under Any Form of Detention or Imprisonment,” the CAJP approved as a possible course of action:


“Distribute the questionnaire requesting the member states’ views on the topic.”


To that end, the Chair submits the attached draft questionnaire to the member states.


The Chair also notes that, as provided in the General Assembly resolution mentioned above, the results of the Fourth Meeting of Ministers of Justice or of Ministers or Attorneys General of the Americas (REMJA-IV) are to be taken into account in the work on this topic.  Therefore, the Chair suggests that April 30, 2002, be set as the deadline for replies to the questionnaire. 


In addition, the General Secretariat will be requested to summarize the provisions on this matter in effect in the United Nations framework (Standard Minimum Rules for the Treatment of Prisoners
, principles adopted by the United Nations General Assembly, etc.). 


With the information thus gathered and taking into account the conclusions and recommendations of the Meeting of Ministers of Justice or of Ministers or Attorneys General of the Americas (REMJA-IV), the CAJP will be able to recommend to the Permanent Council a means of following up on this matter, by studying, among other subjects, the necessity and advisability of proceeding to negotiate an inter-American declaration on the subject.

Study of the Rights and the Care of Persons
under Any Form of Detention or Imprisonment
QUESTIONNAIRE

1.
In the opinion of your state, in addition to the specific provisions of a universal nature and the general provisions set forth in American regional human rights instruments, would it be useful to have a specific regional instrument that addressed the major questions involved in the topic of the resolution(
2.
Does your state consider it advisable for such an instrument to take the form of a statement of guiding principles(
3. In your state, at the domestic level, are there specific legal provisions relating to the rights and care of persons under any form of detention or imprisonment?







� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP09283E04�








�PAGE \# "'Page: '#'�'"  ��Verified, UN website.  EYoder





PAGE  

